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NOTICE OF LEAD SERVICE LINE INVENTORY COMPLETION:
 

Oregon Health Authority Drinking Water Services reviewed and accepted a 
service line inventory for Public Water System 00952 WHEELER WATER 
SYSTEM, received on 10/10/2024. The inventory showed that the water 
system has all non-lead service lines.

Service lines were identified using the Statistical Method approved by 
Oregon Health Authority. 20% of the system’s service connections were 
randomly sampled and physically inspected for the inventory.  A complete 
summary of findings can be found at:
00952 Lead & Copper | Data Online | Oregon Drinking Water Services  (Click on 
Service Lines tab)

Please contact Phil Chick, Public Works Director, with any questions about 
this inventory or any other water quality matter. 

Thank you for trusting the City of Wheeler to serve you.


